
Public Information Act Request –  
Costs of Copies, Access, and Inspection 
The Department may charge you for certain copies of and access to public 

information, if your request results in any electronic copies or more than 

fifty pages of printed copies. If the Department determines that charges will 

exceed $40.00, the Department will provide you with a written itemized 

statement of estimated charges before any work is undertaken. The Texas 

Attorney General has provided this online model in order to assist the 

public and governmental bodies in determining estimates for these 

charges. 

 

https://www.texasattorneygeneral.gov/open-government/governmental-bodies/charges-public-information

